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NATIONAL CABINET 
 
NSW welcomes the framework for the further easing of restrictions 
endorsed today by the National Cabinet. 
 
This framework provides a clear pathway to what citizens can look forward 
to in coming months. 
 
The NSW Government has already eased a number of restrictions listed 
under the first stage of the plan.  
 
As I stated earlier this week – there will be no further change to restrictions 
in NSW this week. 
 
NSW will continue to keep our citizens updated on our path forward. 
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